
• If you were in foster care on or after your 14th birthday 

and you are currently aged 18-26, then you may be eligible 

for housing money. 

• If you are aging out of foster care or recently left foster 

care, homeless or at extreme risk of becoming 

homeless, and under the age of 25, you may be able to get 

housing vouchers. 

• Are you expecting to age out of foster care in soon? 

• Would you like to remain in foster care? 

• If you answered yes to those questions, you can remain in 

foster care until SEPTEMBER 30, 2021!! 

• Were you in foster care on or after your 14th birthday? 

• Have you celebrated your 15th birthday? 

• Are you also under 27 years old? 

• Do you need help covering driving expenses? 

• If you answered yes to those questions, you may be eligible 

for up to $4,000 for driving expenses! 

• Are you under 22 years old? 

• Did you age out or will you age out of foster care between 1/27/2020-4/20/2021? 

• Do you want to re-enter foster care? 

• You are WELCOME to re-enter foster care. 

• Were you in foster care on or after your 14th birthday? 

• Are you also under 27 years old? 

• If you answered yes to both of those questions, you may 

be eligible for cash!! 

• Are you under 27 years old? 

• If you answered yes to both questions, you may be eligible for 

up $12,000 of support for school and educational training. 

COVID Relief for Older Youth in and from 

Foster Care 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.fosterclub.com/resources/former-foster-youth-help-housing-hud
https://www.fc2sprograms.org/colorado/


 

If you aged out of foster care or are no longer involved 

in foster care, you can do the following. 

• Contact your former guardian ad Litem, CASA, or caseworker. 

• Email caranord@coloradochildrep.org or 

aperryscott@coloradochildrep.org for help with reconnecting 

with your former guardian ad litem. 

• Contact the Chafee coordinator in your county. 

• If there is no Chafee coordinator in your county, contact Derek 

Blake (derek.blake@state.co.us). 

• Send an email to cdhs_fosteryouth@state.co.us.  An employee of 

the Colorado Department of Human Services will respond. 

If you are still in the foster care system, reach out to your 

• guardian ad litem, 

• CASA, 

• caseworker, or  

• Chafee coordinator.  

You can also send an email to cdhs_fosteryouth@state.co.us.  An 

employee of the Colorado Department of Human Services will respond. 

•  
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